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Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee  
 
Please be advised that the Amherst Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee will hold a 
meeting on Wednesday, October 16, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. in the Brick School Meeting Room, 
1nd Floor, SAU #39 Superintendent’s Office, 1 School Street, concerning the following:   
 
OLD BUSINESS:  
 

• Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee Public Meeting 
Discussion of September’s public meeting. 
 

• Budgeting Options 
Discussion about upcoming 2020 road construction projects and how to provide funding 
for multimodal treatments during road construction. Budget subcommittee has developed 
ideas. George Bower and Chris Buchanan will be beginning a conversation with the 
Board of Selectmen on 10/14 meeting. 
 

• Roadside Implementation Discussion 
Several roads are slated for construction in 2020, as well as the consideration of one 
project that is outside the scope of scheduled construction. 
 

• Off-Road Implementation Discussion 
Discuss ongoing list of off-road ideas and how to proceed with their planning and 
coordination with ACC. Meeting with ACC on 11/13. 

NEW BUSINESS:  
 

• NH DOT 10-Year Plan 
NH Route 101 is currently scheduled for 2022 and 2023 but with a dramatic reduction in 
the budget, allocating a mere $8,931,863 – about an 84% reduction from original 
suggestion by 2002 corridor study. 
 

• Updates from Office of Community Development  
Simon Corson has taken a new job in Boxborough, Massachusetts. He will be sorely 
missed by our committee! 
 

• Good of the Order 


